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The Permanent Forum recommends that FAO, in coordination with indigenous
peoples, organize training and other capacity-building development, as well as
establish mechanisms for engagement such as working groups and appropriate
representation of indigenous peoples in relevant instruments and bodies of FAO,
and provide a progress report on those activities to the Forum at its fifteenth
session.


